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LD 1259
"An Act to Enhance Public Safety in Maine by Defining the Relationship Between 
Local and Federal Law Enforcement"
Sponsored by Representative Ambureen Rana
I am writing in favor of this bill LD 1259. We’re in unprecedented times when our 
civil liberties are under attack by our current President and Federal Administration.
I strongly support that local State of Maine law enforcement be prohibited from 
entering into agreements with Federal Immigration Enforcement Authorities.
I welcome this bill becoming law to safeguard all the people of Maine.
Thank you!
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